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16.6.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Forecast of very hot weather – tomorrow, Friday 17th June 
 
As you will be aware, the weather tomorrow is expected to be extremely hot indeed.   
 
We will be taking particular care to make sure children are drinking plenty of water, 
spending time in the shade when outside and limiting vigorous physical activity, in line 
with the Government advice circulated to us by the Local Authority today. 
 
Please remember:   

 Sun hats 

 Sun cream (either send it (named) into school or apply before children come in) 

 Water bottles 

 Clothing which covers shoulders so they are protected against the sun 
 
Y3/4 and Y5/6 football clubs 
We have also taken the decision to cancel KS2 football clubs after school tomorrow – 
apologies for this, but we will hopefully be fine for the rest of the term! 
 
I have attached a ‘Beat the Heat’ poster which also came through from the Local 
Authority today. 
 
Wishing you well in the heat! 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

http://southstreetprimary.org/blog/2016/08/30/sainsburys-school-games-bronze-award-201516/

